
 
 

Dear all, 

 

Greetings from St Mary's Eaton Socon. 

Here's an update of a few things for your attention at this time: 

 

Face Masks 

In light of the Government's 'Plan B', it is now mandatory to wear masks in Church. Please 

bring your mask with you, or you can obtain one on the door (donation please).  

 

When can masks be removed? 

Masks can be removed when singing if you wish, as long as they are put back on after singing has 

finished. You are welcome to sing with your mask on if you prefer. 

 

Those contributing the Bible Readings and leading the Intercessions can remove their masks at 

the Lectern when speaking. 

 

Masks can also be removed whilst enjoying Refreshments. 

 

Those on the platform do not have to wear masks, however when moving around the church (off 

Platform), masks must be worn. 

 

Please be sensitive to each other and give extra space to all to help keep St Mary's a safe and 

welcoming place for all. 

 

Other News 

Do please return your Pledges to help resource St Mary's Eaton Socon's work in 2022 as soon as 

possible. Your pledges will help the PCC to review what we're able to do next year! 

 

Mince Pies are needed for our Carol Services - if you're able to bring a box, or 2, or 3 along, 

please do. 

 

With every blessing - Tim 



 


